
Sponsored by: 

CHILD EVANGELISM FELLOWSHPI INC. 

Of Douglas County 

Call 715-364-2768 with any questions 

Hosted and Conducted by: 

Good News Club Volunteers 

*This activity is not sponsored by or endorsed by Northwestern Elementary School OR the School District of Maple* 

  HEY KIDS!!! 

Come Join Us 

     At The         
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What is a GOOD NEWS CLUB? 

Good News Club is an exciting, fun-filled hour held 

once a week.  It includes: 

• Dynamic Bible Lessons 

• Creative Learning Activities 

• Inspiring Missionary Stories 

• Meaningful Songs 

• Life-changing Scripture Memory 

How will the Club benefit  

your child? 

Your child will learn: 

* Respect for Authority    * Moral Values 

* Character Qualities         *Biblical Principles 

 
Will your child be safe? 

CEF has taken specific steps to ensure the safety 

of your child.  All club workers have been 

carefully screened as required by CEF’s child 

protection. 

Who teaches the Club? 

Christians who are concerned from the spiritual 

well-being of your child teach the club.  These 

teachers have received specialized training from 

CEF. 

Hope to 
see YOU at 
Good News 

Club!! 

TIME 

DATE 

PLACE 

Who can attend? 

AFTER SCHOOL UNTIL 5:00 p.m. 

EVERY Wednesday BEGINNING ______ 

MUSIC ROOM AT NORTHWESTERN ELEMENTRY  

Good News Club is open to all boys and girls 

between the ages of five and twelve, regardless 

of religious background.  Parents are welcome to 

attend the club with their child. 



To be returned to box 

in the school office or 

in Jennifer Vik’s 

mailbox at Mission 

Covenant. 
 

 

Name of Child ________________________________________   Date of Birth __________________Age_______ 

School _______________________Teacher’s Name_________________________________Grade ____________ 

Address_____________________________________ City __________________State ___________ Zip_________ 

 

Name of Parent (s)/Guardian  _______________________________________________________________________ 

Primary Phone Number  _______________________    Secondary Phone Number ___________________________ 

Email ____   _______________    

  

Emergency Contact ________________________________________Phone_________________________________ 

 

Emergency Contact      ____Phone_________________________________ 

Child’s Allergies (Peanuts, Chocolate, etc.)_____________________________________________________________ 

Church __________________________________________________ Pastor_________________________________ 

The following persons are allowed to pick up my child in the event I cannot: (include phone numbers) 

1.____________________________________________Phone__________________  

2.____________________________________________Phone__________________                                                                                                                    

IMPORTANT INFORMATION CONCERNING PICK-UP OF YOUR CHILD 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 Your child should be picked up immediately after the club ends. Our policies do not allow Good News 

Club teachers or helpers to remain at school after the club ends.  We are asking for two Emergency Contact 

Persons if you or your designated party cannot arrive within this time period.  If your child attends an after-

school daycare, contact them to see if later pick-up arrangements can be made for club days.  Thank you 

 

Parental Permission Form 
(Note: Child cannot attend without signed permission form) 

 

________________ (child’s name) has my permission to attend the Good News Club every Wednesday after 

school until 5:00 p.m.  

 

_________________________________       _____________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature   Date 

 

 

Check here if you give 

permission for your child 

to be included in club 

photos for promotional 

purposes. 

Check here ONLY if your 

child stays for an after-

school program. 

Check here ONLY if your 

child walks home 

CHILD INFORMATION 


